

From:

Allerston & Wilton Parish Council

Sent:

12 January 2016 16:29

To:

Planning

Subject:

NYM/2015/0781/FL

Dear sirs

Unfortunately no one from Allerston and Wilton Parish Council is able to attend the meeting on the 14th January. The councillors have concerns about this development and feel it is not a suitable development for this area of the National Park or Dalby Forest. They can see no benefit to the general communities by this development and only personal gain by the property holder at the expense of others. It seems a very strange way to expand a B & B business in Ryedale. Sorry for the late reply but I have no broadband since Christmas and had to go to my daughters to sent this!

Lesley Myers
Clerk to Allerston and Wilton Parish Council
Waterways
Main Street
Allerston
Pickering
North Yorkshire
YO18 7PG

12 JAN 2016